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Northwood’s Fire & Rescue Department, Inc.

Robeson County Station 16

PO Box 104

Lumberton, North Carolina 28359-0104


Dear Rachel,

Thanks for coming out to the station and showing our members what your company, Family Heritage, has to offer. I must admit, at first I hesitated to let you come out and speak at our business meeting, only because there are so many vendors/companies who call asking to come out, but I’m glad I said yes to you. With cancer affecting so many firefighters, I really wanted my guys and gals to hear about the cancer policy you told me about. (I also wanted to hear more for myself) Thanks for being so friendly and for not going over the 20 minutes you said you would take!
I’m glad so many of my firefighters met with you later in the week after our meeting Monday night. They are all excited about having some supplemental insurance in place should they be affected by cancer, and to get all of their money back if they never need to use it is just unheard of! Thanks also for meeting me at my home and showing me the different policies Family Heritage offers. I have more of a sense of security now that I have a cancer, an ICU, and an accident policy.

Thanks again for all you have done for my department, and for all of the other departments in Robeson County for that matter! I think there is at least one person on each department in the county that has a policy now! Take care, and good luck showing these products to other fire departments across the country.

Josh Windom, Fire Chief
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